
I am writing to express my strong support for continued funding of Prairie Public. The 
programs they provide enrich my life and offer valuable content that highlights North 
Dakota’s culture, history, and current events. As a dedicated listener and contributor to 
Public Radio, I appreciate the high-quality programming they offer, but individual 
donations alone are not enough to sustain these vital services. 

Prairie Public plays a crucial role in informing and connecting our community. I urge you 
to support its funding to ensure that it can continue serving North Dakota residents with 
educational, cultural, and locally focused programming. 

 


